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WCIRB September 1, 2022 Regulatory Filing

On February 28, 2022, the Workers’ Compensation Insurance Rating Bureau of California (WCIRB)
submitted a regulatory filing to the California Insurance Commissioner (CDI File No. REG-2022-00006).
This filing contains the following proposals:

= Amendments to the California Workers’ Compensation Uniform Statistical Reporting Plan—1995,
including amendments to the Standard Classification System. These amendments are proposed
to become effective September 1, 2022 and applied to a policy with an effective date on or after
September 1, 2022.

= An amendment to the Miscellaneous Regulations for the Recording and Reporting of Data—1995
to become effective September 1, 2022 and applied to a policy with an effective date on or after
September 1, 2022.

=  Amendments to the California Workers’ Compensation Experience Rating Plan—1995 to become
effective September 1, 2022 and applied as of the first rating effective date of a risk on or after
September 1, 2022.

The proposals contained in the filing have been submitted to the Commissioner for approval and may be
viewed or downloaded from the Regulatory and Pure Premium Rate Filings page in the Filings and Plans
section of the WCIRB website (wcirb.com). The WCIRB website will be updated to provide a copy of the

Notice of Proposed Action and Notice of Public Hearing once it is received from the CDI.

Please note that the regulatory filing is copyrighted and is the sole property of the WCIRB. Copies of the
regulatory filing may be made and distributed for the purpose of facilitating the transaction of workers’
compensation insurance in California, provided that all copyright and other proprietary notices are kept
intact.

Upon receipt of the Commissioner’s Decision, the WCIRB will post the Decision on its website and will
issue a WCIRB Bulletin notifying members of any and all approved rules and classifications to assist in
preparing individual company rate filings.

The WCIRB will submit a separate filing in April 2022 that will include proposed changes to the advisory
pure premium rates to be effective September 1, 2022.
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